
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Monday 9th June 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good morning everyone, 
Sorry for sending on a Monday instead of the usual Friday! 

 
We are very excited to announce our newly refurbished building, Arnold, is 

opening next week. The students that are moving in have been visiting it this week 
and will continue to transition over the next few weeks, at a pace that works for 

them. 
 

Golding and Sissay had a lovely trip out to the botanical gardens in Cambridge. 
 

Last week we officially opened our new sensory garden at the front of our site we’ll 
get some lovely photos next week (in the nicer weather!). We can’t wait for you to 
see if on the parent day at the end of this term. A special thanks to Mark and the 

maintenance team for all their hard work and effort on the project. 
 

Acorn Fest is back again this year! For those of you new to Acorn Park.. We have 
Acorn Fest on the last day of the academic year, we have activities, refreshments 

with lots of fun and celebration. This year it will be on the Tuesday 22nd July 2025, 
11:30am - 2pm. We will post a calendar event with further details this week. 

 
The weather is going to be warmer again this week, please remember sun cream 

and hats. 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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Student stars: 
 

Care: 
Charlie S – For welcoming visitors in class. 

 
Strive: 

Fletcher class for making such great progress in learning how to take turns when playing games 
together and also for being so kind to each other whilst doing so. 

 
Grow: 

Samara I for managing her sensory needs in an environment that she found overwhelming and 
taking new challenges in her stride this week. 

 
Thrive: 

Harley W for working extremely hard in the café today and has shown real dedication to his 
work experience. He has consistently demonstrated valuable skills such as multitasking, 

exceptional customer service, and effective teamwork with his peers. Harley kept a cool under 
pressure and maintained a positive attitude. He is a real asset to the Acafe Park team. 

 
Hope you all had a lovely weekend (and managed to avoid the rain!), 

Adam 


